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YEAR 3 KENT'S CAVERN EDUCATIONAL VISIT - FRIDAY 18TH
FEBRUARY 2020

To Parents of:

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Winkleigh Primary School

Learning together, achieving together

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 3 Educational Visit to Kent’'s Cavern — Friday 18th February 2022

We have arranged for Year 3 from Winkleigh and Years 3 and 4 from Kings Nympton to visit Kent’s Cavern
next month to bring to our Stone Age topic to life.

Kent’s Cavern is a spectacular natural cave on the coast of south Devon. As the oldest human dwelling in
North-West Europe, Kent’s Cavern is one of Britain's most special caves. Records show the mysteries of the
caves have been enticing explorers to venture into their depths since 1571. It is an ideal place for a visit
about the Stone Age, with evidence of human and animal occupation for over half a million years!

The bus will collect the children from Kings Nympton School first at 8.45am before heading over to
Winkleigh. Kings Nympton children should be in school by 8.30am on the day. We will arrive at Kent’s Cavern
by 10.30am and take part in a cave tour, a Stone Age trail, gem dig and an artefact handling session. The
children will be back at both schools for usual pick-up time.

Children need to wear suitable clothing and have a waterproof jacket, sensible walking shoes and school
jumpers. They will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars
or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be requested, please let school know in the comments box on
the Gateway and include the £2.40 payment (where applicable).

The cost of this visit is £18.50 per child. Please note, however, there are no funds available to subsidise the
visit, if we do not receive full contributions for all pupils the visit will not be able to take place. We have to
carefully cost every trip as parents cannot be asked to subsidise others. This does mean that our costings
rely upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this
contribution, please contact the school to discuss this in confidence.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and make payment by

Tuesday gth February. After this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state if
you require a school packed lunch and include the payment for this if applicable.

Should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the office.



We are very much looking forward to this trip and bringing our learning to life.

Best wishes

Mr Slocombe - Winkleigh Year 3 Teacher and Mr Saltearn — Kings Nympton Class 2 Teacher

Executive Headteacher - Mrs V Fenemore
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